fAqLER lﬂGLfD flogler Street Beautification Project

January 26, 2024
Construction Alert #49:

» Lanzo Construction finished sidewalk work in Section C (E 2nd Ave to E 1st Ave) including the

installation of Date Palms, pavers and sidewalk furniture.

« They have now moved back some of the barricades to allow for more pedestrian access.

« Lanzo will continue to work on the rest of this section, aiming to complete their work up to the

intersection at E 1st Ave, and reopen the street.

+ For any additional information, please contact the Project Information Officer (P1O) Wanda
Mendez, at either mendez@miamidda.com or (786) 285-9407
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(f Lﬂ__GLfD Flogler Street Beautification Project

January 31, 2024
Alert #50:

* FPL (Florida Power & Light) is completing emergency work, replacing a transformer directly in
front of 25 West Flagler Street.

+ This work needs to be done as it is affecting service for FPL customers.

* FPL has placed pedestrian detour signs at Miami Ave and Miami Ct.

» While this portion of Flagler Street is already closed due to TB Power’s work on duct banks
in Section E (Miami Ave to W 1st Ave) this emergency work 1S NOT part of the Flagler Street
Beaultification Project.

» For any additional information, please contact the Christopher Ferreira (FPL External Affairs
Manager) at christopher.ferreira@fpl.com
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